
Public Hearing Notice 
For the Sale of County owned Flagpoles 

 

A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 22, 2025, at 9:30 a.m. in the Board of 
Supervisor’s Room of the Jasper County Courthouse. The intent of the Jasper County Board 
of Supervisors is to sell 16 used flagpoles owned by Jasper County.  

All flagpoles are in good shape and are approximately 24-ft from the bottom. The flagpoles 
will need to have a 4-ft deep corrugated pipe, 8 inches round, in the ground to hold the 
poles in place with sand. They have lock boxes on them to protect your flag which will need 
to be replaced with a new lock box and key. If you would like to setup at time to view the 
flagpoles, please call 641-792-2196 and leave a message.  

There will be a $50.00 minimum bid on each flagpole. Each flagpole must be bid on 
separately.  

Sealed bids will be accepted in the Jasper County Auditor’s OXice, Room 202, Jasper 
County Courthouse until 4:30 p.m. Monday, April 21, 2025. 

The Jasper County Board of Supervisors will open bids on Tuesday, April 22, 2025, at 9:30 
a.m. in Room 203, Jasper County Courthouse.  

Bid forms may be obtained from the Jasper County Auditor’s OXice, Room 202, Jasper 
County Courthouse, Telephone 641-792-7016 or online at jasperia.org. 

Bidders understand and agree that Jasper County, Iowa reserves the right to allow the 
highest bidders to participate in a public hearing before the Board of Supervisors for the 
purpose of eliciting further, higher bids from each such bidder and to thereupon elect the 
over-all highest bidder. Bidders must be present to participate. 

The Jasper County Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and all bids for any 
reason. 


